
 

 

 
Sun 21  Fourth Sunday of Easter  

08:00 am  +Gilbert & June Leyendecker (Sandra Leyendecker) 

  +Pedro Villarreal (Carlos & Teresa Cassiano) 

  +Maria Louisa Castillo (D’Lilah Benavides) 

Thr 25  Saint Mark, Evangelist 

12:05 pm  +Yolanda Zamora (Zamora Family) 

 

Fourth Sunday of Easter 

To “take refuge in the Lord,” the Good 

Shepherd, requires that we first face up to our 

own powerlessness, our limitations, and our 

need to follow someone if we want to experience 

true fulfillment in our life. Unlike literal sheep, 

we are aware of the risk that our Shepherd 

takes: “A good shepherd lays down his life for 

his sheep.” Therefore, we exclaim, “See what 

love the Father has bestowed on us!” More than 

merely knowing the Shepherd’s voice, we know 

his name “by which we are to be saved.” 

Because we agree to be sheep, “we are God’s 

children now.” 
 

The Sanctuary Candle 

 
This Week will be Burning in Memory of 

+Alfredo L. Valles (Maria Valles) 

 
 

SECOND COLLECTION - HOME MISSIONS 
The Committee on the Home Missions' grants is 
made possible by generous Catholics who donate to 
the annual Catholics Home Missions’ Appeal.  The 
Catholic Home Missions Appeal will be next 
weekend.  The Diocese of Laredo has benefited from 
this appeal. Please be generous! 
 

LET US PRAY FOR THE SICK OF OUR PARISH 
Olga Gonzalez, Cristina Zarate, Mina Aldaco, Mario 
Garcia, Ramona Alaniz, Edna Flores, Ana Maria 
Finley, Mary G. Finley, Margarita Inocencio, Lucia 
Rodriguez, Maria Teresa Cassiano, Dotty Guffey, 
and Rodrigo Medina. 

          
ANNOUNCEMENT 

Penance for Confirmation candidate on Sunday, 
May 19 @ 7:15a-7:45a @ IHM, Encinal, TX 

CONFIRMATION DATE 
Candidate will receive Confirmation on Sun, May 26 
at 12:30 pm  Mass @ Holy Family Catholic Church, 

2702 Stone Ave, Laredo, TX. 
 

 
CHILD ABUSE PREVENTION MONTH 
Did you know... The Catholic Church is deeply committed to 
protecting children from abuse and holding people accountable 
for inflicting such pain. In December 2021, the revised Book VI 
of the Code of Canon Law went into effect. This is the most 
recent of several documents that specifically address the issue 
of the abuse of children. Other documents include Vos estis lux 
mundi and Vademecum. These documents expand the acts 
which are considered abusive, clarify the manner in which the 
cases are processed, and hold people accountable for their 
action or inaction with regard to processing of a case. Of 
significant importance is attention given to the care of victim 
survivors and all who have been harmed. Bishops in the US lead 
the way for these changes with the implementation of the 
Charter for the Protection of Children and Young People 20 
years ago. Today every diocese and eparchy must have in place 
systems for tending to those who have been harmed, protecting 
those in our care and seeking restorative justice. 
 

 

Last Sunday’s Collection 
Envelopes: $ 1,421.00 

Loose: $ 52.00 
Children’s Envelopes: $ 2.00 

 

Total Sunday Collection: $ 1,475.00 
 

Total Expenses Last Week: $ 486.48 

 
 

 


